
 
 
 
 
 
 
        January 6, 1938. 
 
 
 
 
 
S. H. Boddinghouse, 
#216 South Water Market, 
Chicago, Illinois. 
 
Dear Mr. Boddinghouse: 
 
   I am complying with your request and am sending you a copy of the 
O’Mahoney-Borah Bill.  I hope you will look it over. 
 
   We do not claim it is perfect, but we do most sincerely claim it is based 
upon a sound principle and that any changes made should be made simply for the purpose of 
working out a thoroughly efficient measure based upon that principle. 
 
   We are seeking to bring all corporations engaged in interstate commerce 
under the control of the Federal government.  Federal government is the only sovereignty which 
has the power to regulate interstate commerce.  We feel that by doing so we can eliminate the 
great injustices which are now being practiced by certain corporations and it will work no injury 
to those who are not indulging in these practices.   
 
   Of course, Mr. Boddinghouse, as you say, you have no doubt heard violent 
opinions and you will hear violent objections largely for the reason it will do the business.  If we 
were offering some ineffective measure to control monopoly, you would not hear any violent 
objections. 
 
       Very respectfully, 
 
 


